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There appears to be a growing dichotomy in perspectives on the issue of vaccinations
for young children:

On one side there is a push to a) remove a parent’s right to choose what makes sense
for their kids’ health, b) limit the level of transparency in disclosing vaccine
ingredients and processing and c) force a logic of benefits to the "herd” that
individuals should humbly accept without question

On the other side there is a pulling back to a) protect an individual’s right to
choose what is physically injected into one’s child, b) ensure clear transparency on
what substances to consider in that choice and c) understand this “herd” logic in
the context of public health with facts instead of scare tactics

It is quite clear to me that fundamental issues of choice, transparency and logic
need to be maintained. If not then the precedent set through proposed government
mandates will undermine our basic sense of freedom. The State Legislature must pull
back and truly consider these consequences.      

For these reasons I oppose HB 3063 and as your constituent I strongly urge you to
do the same.

Sincerely,
Jesse Gronner      

mailto:jsgronner@gmail.com
mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

